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To: ALL CLUBS/PROMOTERS 
  
From: Rick Gill, Executive Director 
 
Date: 23 September 2015 
 
Subject: 2015 Awards  
 

 
The Motorcycling Western Australia awards ceremony The Night of Champions will be held, on Friday 
20th of November 2014 at Rendezvous Hotel Ballroom, Scarborough.  Our evening will be hosted by Mr. 
Steve Mills who has graciously accepted our invitation to be the Master of Ceremony for the night.   

Throughout the evening there will be door prizes given away. 

This prestigious evening is our opportunity to recognise and show our support for WA State Champions 
across all disciplines; to acknowledge the continuous and tireless efforts of all our volunteers’, officials 
and coaches that ensure the successful running of events; and to appreciate the work of individual clubs 
and their members. 

The 2013 Night of Champions saw the introduction of the Motorcycling Western Australia Hall of fame, 

this prestigious award is presented in recognition of the inductee’s achievements within motorcycle sport.  

Last year saw the induction of three nominees, this year will see three additional nominees inducted into 

the 2015 Hall of Fame. 

We look forward to, and encourage all clubs, to show their appreciation to their volunteers and officials by 

nominating individuals whom have demonstrated outstanding contribution to the sport. 

 
 MWA Sportsperson of the year Award – in recognition for “Outstanding Achievement by a senior 

competitor”. 

 Patron’s Trophy – in recognition of “Outstanding achievement by a competitor under 21”. 

 Coach of the year – for “Outstanding services to the sport by coaching”. 

 Official of the year – for “Outstanding services to the sport by officiciating”. 

 Volunteer of the Year – for “Outstanding services to the sport by a volunteer”. 

 Achievement Certificates – to honour “Outstanding services to the sport by volunteers at a club”. 

An individual may only ever receive one certificate.   

 
Please forward all nominations to our office not later than 23th October 2015. 
 


